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11th May 2020  
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
COVID 19 – PRIME MINISTER’S ANNOUNCEMENT ON 10 MAY 2020 
 
As I am sure you will know, our Prime Minister announced yesterday that he is hoping to 
begin to re-open schools to some children after half term if the Government considers it is 
safe to do so.  At this stage we are awaiting further information from the Department for 
Education and will provide more details to you as soon as we are able.  
 
In the meantime, we are following the same approaches as are currently in place: 
supporting home learning for our children and providing a place in provision according to 
the Government's criteria.  The criteria for children able to attend provision currently is set 
out here: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-
educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-
educational-provision 

 
At this point the Government has not made any changes in this criteria to reflect 
yesterday’s announcement about construction and manufacturing workers. 

 
We will be in contact when we know more.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Antony Hughes 
CEO 
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